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New Testament Translation Dedication Services
Dedication services for the completion of the Yupik translation of the New
Testament will be held next month:

September 16th in Gambell
September 17th in Savoonga
September 19th in Nome (Covenant Church)
(tentative) September 23rd at Anchor PC in Anchorage

More information will be available soon.  For more information about the
services, please contact the Presbytery office.

Community Food Drive
This September 8th there will be a 5th annual community-wide food drive
in Anchorage in cooperation with the Food Bank of Alaska.  Everyone is
invited to participate and they are asking the various denominations to
work together to benefit the FBA.  The FBA is having one of its lowest
summers of donations and are in need of support for the various pantries
that they supply. For more information, please contact Jimmy Doyle at
229-0085.

Kaktovik Church gets a New Roof
Money from the presbytery village maintenance fund gives the Kaktovik
church and manse a roof-lift. 
Photo 1:  The old roofs 

Photo 2: Replacing rotten wood substrate

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rt6lK8yBUbmRpCzINZhxyat914_tDjjK4nBGwEufq8ARh0Y_ykjYdoQMwX9Daa6zUOVDQbVFKFCBl7Zp5Hri1YbNr05lqUa0xyQ9kxQYwsXoc7w3GbesBHBr8ZAp-WSUtsms6k5Yq9q7s58eKWuy58ohIZBItSmk&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rt6lK8yBUbmRpCzINZhxyat914_tDjjK4nBGwEufq8ARh0Y_ykjYdp4JqV1WxRHtjM_K473Q8QuyYqU94gHiZcBDJHLF8jzmb7V2qhdLJ0Wrjoe389JktQdpKRWVQ7uPWi2wy7FB50DWN9diqPge5Zf3eiNENiBsHMpoA1Wa03pMVOtvCjk61C_RVCqwzJc6&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rt6lK8yBUbmRpCzINZhxyat914_tDjjK4nBGwEufq8ARh0Y_ykjYdqxGonSBm6r5y2u8jwstXUWxqC_zbbF3JeSrgwuUT94sxLPIoe7XozjLMJghValuKZVQUFU3RGjPD2gV6Lfq3GVZAlkYyyiz54oW1PLsErUKXNqZXJPvafU=&c=&ch=


Photo 3:  New ice and water membrane  

Photo 4: The new roofing goes on



    

Music Director Needed 

 

Presbyterian Women Gathering
Ladies save the date!   

Joint Yukon PW and Trinity PW Tea  
September 24, 2018 from 12pm-3pm   

Plan to join us for a great day of Fun, Food and Fellowship  
Ladies of all ages are welcome!  

More details will be coming out soon! 

Adopt A Chair Fundraiser
Work on the Gambell new church building is progressing and we need your
help!  The chairs for the new sanctuary have been ordered and are
heading to Gambell on the barge this July.  So we are holding an "Adopt A
Chair" fundraising program to help offset the cost.  We are asking for a
donation of $100 to sponsor a single chair.  Of course you are always
welcome to donate as much or as little as you can.  Every little bit helps! 
Donations can be made out to the Presbytery of Yukon and sent to the
presbytery office marked "Adopt a Chair".  Thanks! 

From Grace Presbyterian Church - Pastor Search
Grace Presbyterian Church in Milton-Freewater, Oregon, is looking for a
part-time pastor who will lead and love the people at Grace.  If you are
an ordained or commissioned pastor in the reformed tradition, who would
be willing to relocate, you could be our next pastor!
 
We are a small, inclusive & caring church family who loves God and loves
each other, feels called by Jesus to serve in our community and beyond,
has a great heart for mission and a significant presence in our community,
and participates in ecumenical and community events and worship.
 
We are located in the northeastern corner of Oregon (10 miles from Walla



Walla, WA), at the foot of the Blue Mountains, in the beautiful patchwork
of wheat fields, orchards, and vineyards that make up the Walla Walla
Valley. The Valley has much to offer in the way of music and the arts
(several live theater venues, symphony, chamber music, community bands
& choruses, abundant art & artists), outdoor activities (hunting, fishing,
biking, golfing, skiing, snowmobiling), educational opportunities (2
community colleges, Whitman College, Walla Walla University), and world
class wines (over 140 wineries in the Valley).
 
We know that you are "out there" somewhere, and that God has a plan
for Grace. We pray that he will lead you to us!  

For more information, please contact Judy Chesnut, Clerk of Session,
at starfishjudy@charter.net. Also, review our MIF at the Church
Leadership Connection (CLC) website.

Preservation Grants for Churches
To assist congregations with the preservation of church records, the
Presbyterian Historical Society awards annual Heritage Preservation
Grants to PC(USA) congregations, covering up to $500 of the cost to
digitize official records.

For more information about the qualifications and application process,
please visit: https://www.history.pcusa.org/hpg 

 Mark Your Calendars

September 16-
23, 2018

     Bible Translation Dedication Services
September 16 - Gambell Presbyterian Church
September 17 - Savoonga Presbyterian Church
September 19 - Covenant Church in Nome
*September 23 - Anchor Presbyterian Church, Anchorage
*tentative

September 24,
2018

     Joint Yukon & Trinity PW Tea
12pm to 3pm - look for more details soon!

September 24-
26, 2018

     Stewardship Kaleidoscope
Location: St. Louis

October 12-13,
2018

     Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Location: Eagle River Presbyterian Church
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